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Donating Personal Protective Equipment during the COVID-19 Pandemic

There has been a lot of interest from the veterinarian community on donating unused personal protective equipment 
(PPE) during the COVID-19 pandemic. The Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) provided us some 
details regarding PPE donations and buyback programs. 

At this time, DHS is only accepting unopened boxes/packages with quantities of 50 or more for the PPE 
donation/buyback program. 

DHS established a website for central collection and distribution of PPE and other essential supplies. If you wish to 
donate PPE or submit to the buyback program, please complete the form at 
https://covid19supplies.wi.gov/Donations. Prospective contributors will be contacted by the triage team.  

We appreciate all offers to help. We’re asking anyone with unopened boxes/packages with quantities of 50 or fewer 
to consider donating the supplies to local police/fire/EMT services or other local emergency or health care 
organizations. 
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